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PTA STRAWBERRY TEA g

FRIDAY 16 JUNE 2017, from 3pm

Dear All,

The PTA would like to invite teachers, parents, family, friends and children to the
Strawberry Tea on Friday 16 June from 3-5pm.

Strawberries and cream will be served in the Grosvenor Hall with a choice of tea or coffee.
Free soft drinks are available. We will be serving hot dogs for £1 and there will be a tuck
shop & cake stall.

We are welcoming Wirral Samba Drummers who will run a Samba workshop for the
children - They will all get to have a go!

There are some great stalls for you to enjoy including The Red Balloon Toy Shop, jewels
and more from Dazzled by Design and hair accessories by Bobbles n Clips. We hope to
offer all the usual games including face painting, the coconut shy, toy & chocolate tombola
and the famous Year 6 stocks!

For this we obviously need your help. If you can make a donation (toys, sweets, crisps and
chocolates) or offer help on a stall, it would be very much appreciated. Please let us know

by completing the form or emailing victora20vj@gmail.com.

Entrance is £4 per adult - this is payable in advance - and helps cover the cost of the Samba
Band. Children are free.

Children should bring pocket money for the tombola and stalls.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Avalon PTA




PTA STRAWBERRY TEA

Friday 16 June 2017
3-6pm
Dear PTA,
Name: -
Phone Number & Email: -
Please can [ have ____tickets for the Strawberry Tea at £4 per adult & I enclose cash or

cheque made payable to Avalon School PTA.

I would like to donate a new toy for the tombola: - .......ccccoococee

I would like to donate something chocolatey for the tombola: - ....................

I would like to donate to the tuck shop (crisps, chocolates, sweets etc): - .................

I would like to donate to the cake stall: = ..o.ooovvveeeeeeee.

All edibles need to be in their original packaging & nut free please.
Homemade cakes are also to be nut free & have their ingredients listed.
Please bring into school from Wednesday 14 June

[ would like a stall in the Grosvenor Hall for £5: - ....oooeeeen..ne.

[ will be available at the following times to help (please tick as many as you can!): -

2-3pm for Set-Up

3-4pm

4-5pm

5pm onwards to Tidy-Up

Any queries, please contact Victoria on 07887 556055 or victoria20vj@gmail.com

Please return to the School Oftice by:
WEDNESDAY 14 JUNE
Thank you!




